

Together we Nurture, Inspire and Achieve

Blair Avenue Ingleby Barwick TS17 5BL; Telephone number 01642 754658 Email: mytonpark@mytonpark.org.uk Web: www.mytonpark.org.uk Head Teacher – Mrs Alison Morgan

28th February 2024

Dear parent/carer

Sent by email

Share your views on educational inclusion

Stockton-on-Tees Borough Council is working with schools and partners to explore the issues surrounding educational inclusion.

We want to hear your views on the issues impacting on education, based on your experience as parents/carers.

If you are a parent or carer of a child who attends primary or secondary school in the Borough please add your voice by completing this short online survey.

We also want to hear from your children. What are the things that help them, or make it harder for them, to do well at school?

We've asked schools to give children the opportunity to complete a survey. If they have not done this at school, please encourage your child to share their views by completing, with your help if needed, the relevant survey for <u>primary aged children</u> or <u>secondary age children</u>.

It will only take a few minutes to complete, and the responses you and your children give will help us to understand your views, to identify good practice and what could be done to support families, establish new ways of working and make better use of resources.

Everything you tell us will be used only within the Local Authority for the purposes of this review. If you would like to be involved in more detailed conversations, there is an option to be contacted by one of our team.

The survey will close at midnight on Sunday 3 March.

Alison Morgan Headteacher Myton Park Primary School















